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Open Space and Regional Park Commission Meeting 
      March 3, 2020 
 

SOUTH REGION HIGHLIGHTS 
• Bartley Ranch hosted the Come in from the Cold performances on Saturday evenings in February.  

Attendance for each performance averaged 150.  This is a slight increase from last year’s numbers. 

• Bartley Ranch hosted the Gardening In Nevada Series on Tuesday evenings in February.  The series is 
averaging 75 per class. 

• A pre bid meeting occurred at Bowers Pool for the expansion construction on the pool deck.  The 
expansion is scheduled to be completed before opening the pool at the end of May. 
 

                                                                       UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

• Bartley Ranch Regional Park will host the final performance for Come in from the Cold on March 7th with 
the Reno Youth Jazz Orchestra performing. 

• Bartley Ranch will be hosting the Gardening in Nevada series in partnership with University of Nevada 
Cooperative extension on Tuesday evenings from 6pm-8pm in March. 

• Park Ranger staff will be attending the association conference in Reno from March 2nd-5th. 
 

 
 

NORTH REGION HIGHLIGHTS       
 

• Park Ranger Celia Walker was promoted from the Park Ranger I position to the Park Ranger II position. 
Celia will be moving to Rancho San Rafael Regional Park and will work in the Peavine District.  

• New directional signs and Park regulation signs were installed at Sun Valley Regional to provide better 
access and safety at the Biggest Little Bike Park. 

 
UPCOMING EVENTS 

 

• Park Ranger I interviews will be held fill the vacant Park Ranger Position. 

• Park Ranger staff will be hosting and attending the Park Ranger Association of California conference in 
Reno from March 2nd-5th. 

 


